




 

YOUR PARTNER FOR A CLEANER, GREENER WORLD 

435 Williams Court, Suite 100 

Baltimore, MD 21220 

www.synagro.com  

 

JULY 17, 2023 

City of  Cooper City 

11791 SW 48th St. 

Cooper City, FL 33330 

Attn: Mr. Mike Aldrich     via email:maldrich@coopercity.gov 

 

Re: Piggy-Back Agreement to the Palm Beach County “Sewage Cake Sludge 

Dewatering, Hauling and Disposal” Contract # 21-012/MB 

 

Dear Mr. Aldrich, 

Please consider this letter acknowledgement that Synagro South, LLC (Synagro) is willing to 

extend the referenced piggy-back agreement for Sewage Cake Sludge Dewatering, Hauling and 

Disposal to the City of  Cooper City. We have included the contractual documents to this letter 

with the award letter, contract renewal and board approval.  

We thank you for the opportunity to offer our dewatering services to the City of  Cooper City and 

look forward to a long-term successful working relationship with the City.  

Should you have any questions or need additional information regarding this agreement, please 

contact me at (813)495-1060 or cdebrunner@synagro.com. Thanks again for an opportunity to 

offer our services and value to the City of  Cooper City.  

Sincerely,  

Curt DeBrunner 

Curt DeBrunner  

Area Sales Manager  
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